Stockman, Tina

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program

Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 1:31 PM

To: Soil & Water Conservation Program; DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: RE: Free Pesticide Collection Events

Good Afternoon,

The Missouri Department of Natural Resources will be hosting free pesticide collection events in six locations during
2021. These events are open to all Missouri farmers and households. For more information visit
https://dnr.mo.gov/env/hwp/pesticide/ .

Thank you,
Soil and Water Conservation Program

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider
taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




